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  ROBERT, SARA, JOSIAH, CALEB, JOSHUA, LYDIA, ZACHARY, ELI JAH, MELODY & TIMOTHY 

JANUARY/FEBRUARY 2025                                          MISSIONARIES TO PERÚ 

We are so very thankful for each and every one of you and for your faithful prayers and support of 
the ministry here in Tacna. Thank you to each one of you that gave special Christmas gifts. You are 
so very kind!  
Your servants for the Savior,  

Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Camp Ministry 

January and February are our summer months 
and are full of team ministry opportunities. In 
January, we were able to hold our 2nd Family 
Camp. We had around 125 people attend. Sara 
and I were both able to teach a class as well as 
overseeing the camp kitchen and snack shop. 
We are thankful for those who were able to 
attend and for the encouraging time that it was. 
This week we will have our teen camp, 
continuing with our same “Armor of God” theme. 
Please pray for us as we teach and minister. We 
have 23 teenagers from our church going, and 
around 75 total who are signed up to attend. 
Thank you to those who gave to sponsor in both 
camps. We were able to use those gifts to help 
one family attend and to provide 1/2 
scholarships for 12 teenagers. Please help us 
pray for spiritual fruit that will remain from these 
times! 

For the second time, Josiah, Caleb, Joshua, and 
I were able to attend a camp in Lima for 
missionary children. It was an encouraging 
week for the boys to be able to reconnect with 
friends from last year and spend time with other 
teenagers who face many of the same 
challenges they do. I was able to preach once 
and serve as one of the counselors. We are 

thankful for this 
opportunity to invest spiritually in the 
lives of our children. 

Vacation Bible School  

February 6-8 we held our Vacation Bible School. 
We saw around 50 children attend each day. It 
was a blessing to have quite a few church 
people helping, with some stepping up for the 
first time to teach and lead different parts of the 
program. We have a new family and several 
new children who have begun attending Sunday 
morning services who are fruit of the VBS. 

Membership Class 

We have recently started classes on Sunday 
evenings focusing on the responsibilities and 
privileges of being a member of a local church. 
Though our church is officially registered with 
the government, we are working towards the 
day we will officially charter the Redemption 
Baptist Church. 

Please pray for: 

-Special services for our church’s 3rd 
anniversary in April 
-Evangelistic activities on Resurrection weekend
-Salvation and spiritual growth for several new 
families who have been attending the church 

The Stover Family
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